
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

         March 6, 2017 

 

 

Dear Elena Sassower: 

 

 Your FOIL request dated March 2, 2017 was received on that date.  You have requested 

clarification regarding your February 17, 2017 FOIL request. 

 

 Please be advised the 2017-2018 Judiciary Budget Request: Significant State Operating 

Fund Changes is the only record responsive to your request. 

 

 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

         Robin L. Marilla 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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